
Resumption of airmail services to
Australia, Canada and India

     Hongkong Post announced today (March 31) that, as airlines gradually
resume their flight capacity, Speedpost services to Australia and Canada will
resume from tomorrow (April 1), with a weight limit of 2 kilograms. In
addition, all airmail services to India (including Speedpost) will also
resume from the same day.
      
     Members of the public may visit the web page of Hongkong Post
at www.hongkongpost.hk/en/about_us/whats_new/notices/index_id_1185.html on
the service availability for overseas destinations.

http://www.government-world.com/resumption-of-airmail-services-to-australia-canada-and-india/
http://www.government-world.com/resumption-of-airmail-services-to-australia-canada-and-india/
https://www.hongkongpost.hk/en/about_us/whats_new/notices/index_id_1185.html

